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Subject: FW: [External] Hearing for North Toronto Cat Rescue on Feb 4, 2021.

From: Roger Jones, P.Eng, MBA, LsMIEEE, FEC. G-
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To: Committee of Adjustment <CofA@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Hearing for North Toronto Cat Rescue on Feb 4, 2021.

Reference A 130/20 Office of the city clerk

To whom it may concern:

For presentation at the hearing for North Toronto Cat Rescue on Feb 4, 2021.

| am concerened that North Toronto Cat Rescue (NTCR) is threatened with closure.

For many years NTCR has rescued stray cats, performed spaying and/or neutering and effected many adoptions. In so
doing, it performs a valuable public service at no cost to the taxpayer.

Considering the above, | would like their application for the present building to be designated as an Animal Shelter to be
approved.

To reinforce the vital point, North Toronto Cat Rescue takes many stray cats from the streets, houses them, spays and/or
neuters them and facilitates adoption to responsible adopters. It is important to note that NTCR allows adopters to
choose the cat they want in an open-space area (not a cage.)

To conclude, this must surely be a very attractive proposition for the City of Vaughan, as all this is done at no expenses to
the city.

Sincerely,
Roger Jones.

Roger Jones, B.Sc(Eng), DIC, M.Phil, MBA, Life-Senior MIEEE, P_Eng, FEC.
Thornhill (Markham), Ontario, Canada L3T 3T1
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"confidential" shall not be copied or forwarded.




